Objection – long version (following this is a short version, feel free to use either or adapt them

Dear Councillor ….
I have objected to application 19/1796M as a resident of Macclesfield, via the consultation process but would like to ensure that you are aware of the main issues:
· The site contains a very large volume of peat, which will be destroyed or affected by the link road proposal. Huge quantities of carbon will therefore be released which will fuel the worst effects of climate change;

· The outline planning application did not consider climate impacts and a full assessment should be undertaken before 19/1796M is determined. Cheshire East Council can require this under existing regulations;

· Disturbance of the peat could alter groundwater flows in the area and could damage the Nature Reserve and Site of Special Scientific Interest at Danes Moss. The documents submitted with 19/1796M do not consider this impact and it needs to be assessed properly;

· Damage to the peat and nearby nature reserve would contradict planning policy (LPS13), the Carbon Neutrality Action Plan, CEC’s Environment Strategy, and the Green Infrastructure Plan. Approval of application 19/1796M would therefore be a major reputational disaster for the council;

· The site has a high ecological value, including nationally rare species. Proposals for managing impacts on nature and wildlife are weak and poorly defined. Without proper surveys the proposal must be rejected;

· Segregated cycle and footways have not been included, making active travel very difficult. Without adequate facilities the application should be rejected;

· The landscape scheme included as part of the proposal is highly ornamental and will be extremely expensive to maintain. It will also have limited benefits for wildlife. Unless it is revised the proposal should be rejected. 

Objection – short version

Dear Councillor …
An application has been submitted to Cheshire East Council for permission to construct a link road and related development on the SMDA land adjacent to Congleton Rd (19/1796M). The proposed road will cross areas of deep peat which will inevitably need to be removed or disturbed. This will cause severe impacts on wildlife and nature and will release vast amounts of carbon that will contribute to climate change.
I am a resident of Macclesfield, and this proposal will affect the sustainability of the town for generations to come. Please ensure you understand the details of this application and reject it.


